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Hi
 
Please could you reconsult Public Protection on these comments from the agent?
 
Thanks
 
Jay
 

From: Neil Sedgley  
Sent: 28 January 2020 08:32
To: Jay Smith 
Subject: RE: 19NP0110 - Keepers Cottage - SRU136161
 
Good morning Jay,
 
RE: 19NP0110 - Keepers Cottage - SRU136161
 
Thank you for the comments received from Public Protection.  We can confirm the following;
 
Ground Gas – Please note historical localized surface mine works are within the area but not in
the immediate vicinity of the cottage.  Ground protection to a CS2 standard will be installed to
the kennel and bothy outbuildings as good practice.  The existing house does not have a gas
membrane installed, the floors are concrete and not easily upgraded therefore no gas
membrane will be proposed to the existing house.  Please confirm if you require any further
information on this matter?
 
Water supply – To confirm the site obtains water supply from High Green Estate  from a natural
spring.  Based on the response from public protection it is not clear what is required of the risk
assessment, can you please provide a scoping document and clarification of what is required to
meet the requirements of public protection?  
 
I look forward to hearing form you in due course?
 
Regards
 
Neil
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ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES
 

ARCHITECTURE / LANDSCAPE DESIGN / INTERIOR DESIGN / BESPOKE FURNITURE DESIGN / DEVELOPMENTS
 

          
 

 

From: Jay Smith
Sent: 27 January 2020 15:28
Subject: FW: 19NP0110 - Keepers Cottage - SRU136161
 
Good Afternoon Neil
 
Please see attached comments back from Public protection. I tried calling but I am having
trouble getting through. Please could you give me call when you are able?
 
Kind Regards
 
Jay Smith
 

Jay Smith, Planning Officer
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Jay Smith, Planning Officer

Mob:

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements
and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email
communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the
employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any
liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for
any damages or other liability arising.
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